
 

Cazadero Community Services District 
PO Box 508 

Cazadero CA 95421-0508 
	
	
	
	
July	1,	2017	
	
Ms.	Susan	Klassen,	Director	
Department of Transportation and Public Works 
County of Sonoma  
2300 County Center Drive Ste. B100 
Santa Rosa CA 95403 
 
Dear Ms. Klassen: 
 
As the Cazadero CSD is responsible for emergency services within the district’s boundaries, 
we would appreciate any information you may be able to provide regarding dates for the 
scheduled FDR project for Cazadero Highway.   
 
As lane closures and flagging will be included within the parameters of the project, close 
coordination with Ghilotti will be required.  Road detour and time delay issues will be 
necessary considerations for a successful outcome on fire as well as EMT calls along the 
paving project route. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Michael Nicholls, Secretary 
Cazadero Community Services District 
mcnicholls@me.com	 	
	
cc:	 Homer	Canelis,	CSD	President	
	 Steve	Krausmann,	Chief	CVFD	
	 Supervisor	Lynda	Hopkins	
	 Max	Ming,	Chief	RRFPD 
	


